

www.beaumontschool.com e: admin@beaumont.school Headteacher: Mr M Atkinson e: head@beaumont.school

23 November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Re: Carol Service at St Stephen's Church, 1 Watling St, St Albans, AL1 2PT

We are looking forward to the school carol service which will take place on Monday 11 December at 7:00pm. With St Peter's Church closed this year for renovations, our annual service will take place, instead, in the beautiful setting of St Stephen's Church in Watling Street. The service will finish around 8:00pm and there will be a retiring collection for Grove House Hospice.

Students involved in the service will need to bring a packed lunch to school on Monday 11 December. At 12.15pm, students in the choir will travel by coach to St. Stephen's Church where they will rehearse until 3.25pm. Following the rehearsal, all students are required to make their own way home from the church. If you have any concerns, please contact the Music Department as soon as possible, by emailing admin@beaumont.school, so that alternative arrangements can be made to accompany your child back to school.

Please complete this consent form for the rehearsal afternoon Carol Service Rehearsal form

Students should return to the church by 6.30pm wearing winter uniform (or smart, long, all-black for Sixth Form students).

The event is free to attend and tickets can be reserved through your child's MCAS account. Due to the capacity of the church, there are 170 tickets available. There will be an initial limit of **one** ticket per family until Friday 1 December when the limit will be removed and any remaining tickets will be made available.

The students would welcome the support of family and friends at the service. It will be a fantastic occasion to celebrate the festive season. We do hope to see you there.

Yours sincerely,

Miss H. Morgan Head of Music





















